
Greetings from your Pool Chair!

The 2023 pool season will begin Friday, May 19 
and will run with lifeguards at both pools while 
school is out for the summer and close after 
Sunday, September 17.   

Pool Hours: 
Everyday 8:00am-10:00pm** 
**The pool is “Swim At Your Own Risk” when no 
lifeguard is present. 

**Lifeguard hours requested by Board**: 
Friday May 19 – Tuesday May 23: 
No lifeguard coverage 

Wednesday May 24 - Monday July 31
H1 Pool: Tuesday, Thursday, Friday 2:00-8:00pm 
Saturday-Sunday 12:00-8:00pm

H5 Pool: Monday, Wednesday, Friday 2:00-8:00pm
Saturday-Sunday 12:00-8:00pm 

August 4 - September 3 (both pools)
Friday 4:00-8:00pm 
Saturday-Sunday 12:00-8:00pm 

Memorial Day May 29, July 4, & Labor Day Sept 4 
(both pools) - 12:00-8:00pm 

Tuesday September 5 - Sunday September 17 
(both pools) - No lifeguard coverage 

Monday, September 18: Both pools closed for 
the season 

If you have misplaced your pool/tennis access 
card, please let the board know.  The replacement 
cost is $25, and only one can be assigned per 
household.  Please send your payment to

CMA c/o Hedgerow HOA 
1465 Northside Drive  
Suite #128 
Atlanta, Ga 30318 

When payment is received, the board can issue a 
new card, and deactivate the lost card.  It can take 
from a few days up to a week for the payment to 
process with CMA (whether late dues payment or 
card replacement cost).  Please keep this in mind 
when requesting a card.  The board cannot accept 
any money personally.  All payments must go to 
CMA. 

If you are new to the neighborhood, please let us 
know so we can issue you a card.   

A few quick reminders for the season: 

When lifeguards are not present, keeping the 
bathrooms clean and stocked with supplies 
becomes all the Homeowners' responsibility.

No smoking, glass, or pets are allowed in the pool 
area. 

If you utilize the trashcans for a party, please 
empty trash bags in the rolling bins located in the 
designated area in the parking lot so it is picked 
up. 

Hedgerow I tennis courts and Hedgerow III 
pickleball courts should only be used for 
tennis/pickleball. Please do not allow your family 
or pets to play games on them. 

Please take care of our furniture. 

Please clean up after yourselves, and encourage all 
family members to do so when attending alone.  
This will help with pest issues, and keep our 
communities looking great. 

Please use the reservation website 
(https://login.reservemycourt.com/login) to 
reserve the pavilions located next to the pools, and 
remember to schedule an extra lifeguard for a 
larger party.  Please refer to pool rules for 
guidelines on scheduling lifeguards. 

If the pool needs to be closed for a day for any 
reason, the best way to get updated information is 
through the Hedgerow website 
(yourhedgerow.com). 

Please read the pool rules and minor swim 
release that are located on the Hedgerow 
website and posted at each pool.  The 
Association’s swimming pool regulations require 
children under the age of 12 to be accompanied 
and supervised by a parent or guardian when 
using the Association’s swimming pool and pool 
facilities, and this regulation is reasonably 
necessary for the safety and welfare of minor 
children.  

I appreciate everyone in the neighborhood for 
assisting us to make our pools a great community 
asset!  Please let me know of any issues.  I cannot 
be at the pools all the time, so your information 
and updates are very helpful! 

Thank you, 
Nick Collins 
Pool Chair 

https://login.reservemycourt.com/login



